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It is my pleasure to extend sincere greetings to everyone at 32nd World Religions 
Conference.   
 

I regret not being able to attend this year but I want you to know how much I 
support this conference which promotes understanding and mutual respect. I 
want to congratulate the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at for facilitating this 
remarkable gathering.  
 

 I have always felt that one of Ontario’s most valued strengths is its diversity. 
This Conference, which brings together eminent leaders within many faith 
communities, fosters a spirit of cooperation and provides for Ontario’s 
extraordinary diversity. 
 

When asked what makes a great province, the answer is clear. It is our ability to 
work together to make a difference. Opportunities to share and celebrate 
heighten appreciation of the diversity of our province and create invaluable walls 
against intolerance and discrimination.  
 
On behalf of the McGuinty government, I want to thank you for all of your hard 
work and dedication. Your contribution helps to strengthen the Province of 
Ontario.  
 
Once again, congratulations on your tremendous contribution to humanity!  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Kathleen Wynne, MPP 
Don Valley West 


